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From: Annabel Storey 
Sent: 02 June 2024 22:08
To: Consultations
Subject: Objections to Brookland farm section- chapter 3 policy W4

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Canterbury council  
 
I Object to the proposal of the development on Brooklands farm due to the concerns about the impact and added 
pressure it will have the local amenities such as sewage disposal, medical and dentist care, water demand. It will 
mean more cars, less wildlife and loss of agricultural land, more flooding and more pollution.  Our local services are 
already stretched. 
  
Kind regards 
Annabel Storey 
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